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Walter Clemence

From: Lucy Jackman [bljack@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 11:14 AM
To: Walter Clemence
Subject: comments

Mr. Clemence,
I am very concerned that we are being pushed into having Smart Meters installed, without, 
complete information.  Is this a big corporation being a "big brother," and saying you 
have no choice in the matter.  I am concerned about health issues but also my bill being 
increased.  Both my husband and I have taken as many cautions to help conserve electricity
that we possibly can to help the environment and to help us.
Why hasn't FPL had workshops all over the area, inviting the public....not just at 
commission meetings?????  If they have done this, where were these meetings 
advertised???????  The meters are being installed three streets from my house???? I have 
no say in this matter???????
Very concerned.
Lucy Jackman
102 Alanwood Dr
Ormond Beach, Fl 32174
bljack@cfl.rr.com


